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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Hedgehogs will be going on a class trip in Term 5 to Folly Farm. It will be on the 26th April 2023.  

As a class, we will be having a workshop on Life Cycles called ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’. This is a workshop 

based around the life of different creatures, what that lifecycle looks like and what animals and humans 

need in order to survive. The session is linked with our curriculum and has a creative and playful approach 

to learning, using the wonderful nature at Folly Farm. Folly Farm aims to help all pupils develop a love and 

curiosity around nature, as well as developing confidence in their learning and encouraging communication 

skills.  

We will be leaving Ubley at 9.15am and will back at school at around 2.30pm, ensuring we are back for the 

end of the school day.  All children will need to be dressed appropriately for the weather that day, for 

example waterproofs and wellies if raining. They will also need a packed lunch from home, as we will enjoy 

lunch together whilst we are there.  

The PTA has kindly donated money towards our trip to help cover the cost of transport to and from the 

venue, however we would like to request £9.50 from each child to help cover the remaining balance of the 

trip.  

This can be paid via Parent Pay; Mrs Tranter will let you know when this is set up for you.  

Please message me via dojo if you are able to come with us to support the trip. 

Many Thanks,  

 

Kate Rose 

Ubley Hedgehog Class Teacher 
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